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State of Utah
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There are potential costs savings beginning in FY 2011 to state agencies which will  pay reduced costs 
for certain newspaper advertisements.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Local governments could see advertising costs savings for advertising beginning in FY 2011.  
Newspapers could see a decrease in advertising revenue as a result of this legislation.  No impact is 
anticipated on individuals.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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